
We are grateful for the Catholic 
Ministries Appeal which funds 
Hispanic Ministry throughout the 
diocese. It provides support for 
programs in the growing Hispanic 
community in our diocese, such 
as aiding the pilgrimage a group 
of youth from Queen of Angels 
Church in Austin took this past 
World Youth Day 2023 in Portugal. 
We visited many churches and 
sanctuaries in Spain and Portugal. 

The Lord granted us – especially 
the youth – many graces on such a 
journey. Support systems like the 
Catholic Ministries Appeal allow 
such programs and journeys to 
continue throughout the diocese. 
We see the growth of Hispanic 
presence in the diocese’s Catholic 
community every day and the 
Catholic Ministries Appeal supports 
that growth.Fr. Raul Silva  

Hispanic Ministry and 
World Youth Day 2023 Please give generously 

to the 2024 Catholic 
Ministries Appeal.

www.catholicfsmn.org/
catholic-ministries-appeal


